
Congratulations Prof. Nancy Karanja on your appointment as a member of the Consultative Research 

Committee on Development Research, a  programme committee under the Danish Council for strategic 

research which advises the Minister for Development Cooperation regarding research applications under 

the competitive funds. 

This is yet another milestone in research which we believe will promote our research initiatives in the 

Department and the University of Nairobi at Large. 

 

 


